
ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
BellaVita at Green Tee 

 
Electronic Meeting Notes 

March 20, 2013 
 
 
Attendees:   Jim Moore, Chairman 
   Anita Barner 
   Tony Nicholas 

Ruth Southard 
   Don Talley 
 
An e-mail conference approved an appeal regarding SR#1409140 for 
a driveway extension.  All committee members voted by e-mail 
except for Don Talley who entered an oral vote with the committee 
chairman. 
 
All related e-mails from committee members, AMI, the homeowner 
and other interested parties are located in the folder referencing this 
application on larrybarner@hotmail.com.  
 
An e-mail has been sent to AMI approving this application. 


